
   

 

 

   

PARISH CONTACTS   Hall Bookings:  office@stalbansderby.org.uk 
Parish Council Chair  Maria Neads 663602  Children’s Liturgy  Maria Neads  663602 
Child Protection (Chaddesden) Sue Brown 673066  Communion to the sick Loreta & Derek Hay  280511 
Child Protection (Oakwood) Mary Woods 820319  Music   Jo & Geoff Rowlands 670040 
Readers    Malcolm Taylor 602346  Faith Journey Course Shaun & Di Reid  672091 
Planned Giving   Steve Endsor 661819  Social Committee  Cecilia Lewis  674422 
Oakwood Committee  Sandra Endsor 661819  Spirituality Group  Angela Fairbrother  544146 
200 Club    Maureen Gray 832190  Welcome   Pat Orrell   664152 
CAFOD Group   Sally Parlato 609207  Youth   Jim & Sally Parlato  609207 
 

SCHOOLS: St Alban’s Primary 673823, St Benedict Secondary 557032, St John Houghton Secondary 0115 9322896 

St Philomena’s Catholic High School for Girls: 
St Philomena’s are holding a concert in Derby Cathedral 
on Friday 6

th
 July 2012 from 3 pm – 4 pm with free 

admission. See poster in church for further details. 
 

The Church on Oakwood – Events: 
Quiz and Cake Celebration  
For queen and country – A jubilee and Olympics theme! 
Enjoy a quiz at The Church on Oakwood on Saturday 7

th
 

July from 7 - 9pm. £5 per team of 6. Tea, coffee and cake 
will be served, with entertainment by ‘New Life engaged’. 
See poster in church for further details. 
 

Oakwood Art Group: 
There is a new art group on Tuesday mornings 
(beginning 3

rd
 July) at the Church on Oakwood. If you are 

interested in meeting people and being creative, come 
along! It’s just £3 a session which includes refreshments. 
Email oakwoodartgroup@gmail.com or see the poster in 
church. 
 

Padley Pilgrimage Walk: 
This is to commemorate the Padley Martyrs and the 45 
miles walk takes place over 4 days, from 12

th
 – 15

th
 July 

2012. Join in for a mile or two or the entire journey. See 
poster in church for contact details. 
 

Second Collection: 
There will be a second collection at the Masses this 
weekend (23

rd
/24

th
 June), for Peter Pence – the annual 

collection taken in every parish in England and Wales for 
the Holy Father. 
 

Mass Intentions: 
There are currently very few week day Mass intentions. If 
you would like to offer the gift of a Mass to anyone; 
birthday, special occasion or in memory, please take an 
envelope from church, complete and return to Father 
Paul. Cards are on sale in the repository - Mass Intention 
Cards – which Father Paul will sign. Thank you. 
 

Derby Pastoral Council (DPC): 
There will be a DPC meeting at St Mary’s on Monday 2

nd
 

July at 7.30pm. Representatives from our parish will 
attend this meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 

 
 
   
 
 

 

 

Bishop’s Certificate in Catechesis: 
The BCC is a foundational course of 12 sessions (every 
other week and in two venues, Matlock and Leicester) 
covering the basics of faith and also practical skills needed 
for catechesis. The course is helpful to new catechists and 
also for those who wish to learn more and begins in 
October 2012. See poster in church for further details and 
the booking form can be obtained from Fr Paul. 
 

35
th

 Annual Pilgrimage to Rodsley: 
The Pilgrimage will be led by Bishop Malcolm McMahon 
this Sunday (24

th
 June) beginning at 3.15pm. Please see 

poster for assembly details. Fr John Trenchard from St 
Joseph’s, Derby will deliver the homily. 
 

Volunteers needed: 
We are looking for volunteers to prepare coffee and tea 
after the 10am Mass on Sunday. If you can help and would 
like to be added to the rota, please have a word with Clare 
Beech on 01332 665330. Thank you! 
 

Confirmation 2012: 
On Wednesday 11

th
 July we welcome Bishop Malcolm to 

St Alban’s church. He will be confirming sixteen young 
people from the area. Next weekend the young people are 
off to Edale, for their residential retreat. Please keep them 
in your prayers as they prepare for this important stage in 
their faith journey. Have a look at their art work in church. 
 

The Universe Newspaper: 
Complimentary copies are available from the back of St 
Alban’s Church. Please feel free to take one. 
 

Faith Enquiry Group: 
There will be a series of 3 evenings during July, for non 
Catholics who are interested in learning more about the 
Catholic faith. The style of the meetings is informal and we 
try to ensure that people attending have the opportunity to 
ask questions. 
We will spend time looking at the Scriptures and trying to 
understand who Jesus is and what he is asking of us. 
We will look at some specific issues on faith and morals 
and how these relate to our daily lives, and we will share 
some of our experiences and take time to pray together. 
At this stage there are just 3 sessions and if some people 
want to continue and find out more about what it means to 
become a Catholic, there will be a course beginning in the 
Derby Deanery in September. 
If there is anyone you think might be interested; family 
member, friend or colleague, please let them know about 
the meetings taking place on Thursdays: 5

th
, 12

th
 and 19

th
 

July in St Alban’s Parish Centre from 7.30 – 9pm. More 
details from Fr Paul, or Shaun or Di Reid. 
 

 Sacramental Policy 
Baptism: Parents who would like to have their babies or young children baptized please contact Fr Paul.  
Adults seeking Baptism or wanting to find out more about the Catholic Faith, please contact Fr Paul, Shaun or Di Reid. 
Marriage: Couples wishing to marry are required to give at least six months notice. See Father Paul. 
Communion to the Sick and Housebound: If you know of anyone who is unable to get to Mass and would like Communion at home, 

contact Father Paul, Loreta or Derek Hay. 

 

Baptisms: 
Congratulations to Maisie Anne Welsh and Millie 
Madison Hobbs who will be baptized at St Alban’s 
Church on Sunday 24

th
 June. Maisie’s baptism will take 

place at 1pm and Millie’s baptism is at 2.30pm. Our 
prayers and best wishes go to their parents on this very 
happy occasion. Well done everyone! 
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PARISH NEWSLETTER 

 Solemnity of The Birth of Saint John the Baptist June 23rd/24th 2012 
YEAR B (Weekdays Cycle 2) – DIVINE OFFICE WEEK 3 

Thought for the week! 

 

“Wisdom is learning what to 

overlook”. 

St Alban’s Church 
Roe Farm Lane, Chaddesden, DE21 6ET 
 

The Church on Oakwood 
Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, DE21 2BA 
 

Contact details:  

       Parish Priest: Fr. Paul Newman   
The Presbytery 
Roe Farm Lane 
Chaddesden 
Derby. DE21 6ET 
Tel: 01332 672914  

                      Email: st.albans_chad@btinternet.com 
Websites:     www.stalbansderby.org.uk     www.thechurchonoakwood.org  

 

Parish Secretary: Diane Williams 

Services, Mass Times and Intentions for the coming week 

Saturday 23rd   6.30 pm St Alban’s Pasquale Baldi RIP 

Sunday 24th  10.00 am St Alban’s Johnny Kearney RIP 

  5.00 pm Oakwood Daniel Wickes RIP 

     

Monday 25th  7.00 pm St Alban’s The People of the Parish 

Tuesday  26th  9.15 am St Alban’s Fr Thomas Lindon RIP 

Wednesday 27th  7.00 pm* St Alban’s  Paddy Denning RIP 

Thursday(St Irenaeus) 28th  7.00 pm St Alban’s Helen Booton RIP 

Friday(SS Peter and Paul) 

HOLY DAY OF OBLIGATION 

29th  9.30 am* 
St Alban’s 

School 
Staff and children of St Alban’s School 

 7.30 pm* St Alban’s Margery and William Horn RIP 

     

Saturday  30th   6.30 pm St Alban’s Mary Noonan RIP 

Sunday 1st  10.00 am St Alban’s Margaret Mulholland RIP 

  5.00 pm Oakwood The People of the Parish 

*Please note the change in Mass times during the week 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: 
St Alban’s – Saturday 5.45pm – 6.15pm  
The Sacrament of Reconciliation is available at other times on request. 

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT: 
Every Tuesday, 9.30 am – 11.00 am and every Thursday, 5.30 pm – 6.45 pm. 

Nottingham Roman Catholic Diocesan Trustees – Company Number 7151646 Charity Number 1134449 
Registered Office: Willson House, 25 Derby Road, Nottingham. NG1 5AW 

 

SANCTUARY LAMP: 
This week our Sanctuary Lamp burns for Patrick Nugent RIP. Please keep 

Patrick in your prayers during the week. 

 
Welcomers for weekend 30th June/1st July 

St Alban’s Sat 6.30 pm Dawn Kiddie  

 Sun 10.00 am Pat Orrell Sheila Caruth 

Readers for weekend 30th June/1st July 

St Alban’s Sat 6.30 pm Cheryl Ashcroft Marianna Aitchison 

 Sun 10.00 am Karen Billyeald Mark Booton 

Oakwood Sun 5.00 pm  Catherine Greg 

Counters J & J Davies  

  

 

 

Patients in our Hospitals: 

If you know of anyone in Hospital who 
would like a visit from the Chaplain, 
please use the following numbers: 
For The Derby Royal contact switchboard 
on 01332 340131 or Sister Mary on 
01332 346920 
For The Grove Hospital contact Fr Mark 
Brentnall on 01332 574474 
For Nuffield & Kingsway Hospitals contact 
Fr Paul Chipchase on 01332 514107. 
Alternatively have a word with Fr Paul. 
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